From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 22 June 2022 16:01
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Extension works to Great Ormond Street hospital - 2022/2255/P

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

I
f in ES]

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Subject: Extension works to Great Ormond Street hospital - 2022/2255

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Patrick

N, .t ough | am a contributor to the hospital

and think it serves a splendid purpose, | have concerns about the size of the project being proposed by
Great Ormond Street hospital. The height of the new building will reduce light in Queen Square and seems
out of keeping and scale with the Georgian houses on the opposite side of Great Ormond Street. The likely
increased noise from air conditioning and heating units is another worry - the square is currently a
peaceful place for those convalescing from neurological ailments. It will be a pity if that is marred by the
constant drone of AC and heating units.

| am not objecting to the need to refurbish the hospital, although | do wonder why the hospital needs to
be in Central London at all. | am merely pointing out my feeling that the scale of the project is too
significant and overwhelming given the sensitive location. If a reduced height and scale were considered |
think this would be more appropriate. If there is a link where | can copy my observations to the planning
application, | will be happy to do so.

Kind regards
Martyn Plaskett



